

Babies are such a gift and *Patriots 4 Pendleton* has a way to help you celebrate the new bundles of joy that our Marines will be welcoming soon. Working together, we can assemble and distribute baby baskets for newborns on Camp Pendleton.



Patriots 4 Pendleton will be donating a gift basket to newborns at Camp Pendleton to help welcome them to the world. Any and all donations are appreciated – from items listed below which will be used by P4P to assemble gift baskets to completed gift baskets to monetary donations which will be used to buy commissary cards to be included in the baskets. Money still goes a little further at the Commissary than a store off base. Checks should be made payable to Patriots 4 Pendleton and mailed to 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807. Please write Baby Baskets on the memo line of your check.

Items requested: Onsies

**Pajamas Clothing** 

Socks, Booties and Shoes

Receiving, Crib and Swaddle Blankets Hooded Bath Towels and Wash Cloths

Baby Shampoo, Body Wash, Baby Oil and Lotion

**Burp Cloths** 

Diapers - Newborn and Size 1

**Baby Wipes** 

Diaper Wash Ointment
Durable Laundry Baskets

Rattles, Toys and Small Stuffed Animals appropriate for newborns

NO BABY POWDER PLEASE



For more information contact patriots4pendleton@gmail.com or 714-637-5575

Patriots 4 Pendleton is a 501c3 organization so your donation is tax deductible as permitted by law Charity ID #88-0708341